
 
 

 

 

 

 

Visit www.sheff.org 
to learn more about our parish. 

 

During a life emergency, while offices 
are closed, please contact 

217.703.1042 to reach a priest. 

 

Sacred Heart Church 
Fr. Michal Rosa, Pastor 
405 South Henrietta St. 

Effingham, IL 62401 

Phone: 217.347.7177 

Fax: 217.347.0728  

shchurch@sheff.org  

Sacred Heart School 
407 South Henrietta St. 

Effingham, IL 62401 

Phone: 217.342.4060 

Fax: 217.342.9251 

shschool@sheff.org  

 

A note from Fr. Michal . . . 
 

We would like to extend a very Happy 
Father’s Day to all of the fathers and 
grandfathers in our parish and community! 
May our Heavenly Father bless each of you 
and guide you throughout your lives. We also 
pray for those fathers who are no longer with 

us that they may rest in peace and for those who are without a father 
that they may feel God’s love and presence in their lives. 
 

Thank you to everyone who prayed for our Poland Pilgrimage. It was a 
great trip with many faith-filled moments and new friendships made. It 
was very special for me to visit so many places in Poland and share them 
with the people on the trip. My parents were also excited to welcome all 
of us to Poland! See page 6 of the bulletin for some photos of the trip. 
 

While in Poland, we were able to see some of the facilities where 
Ukranian refugees are being helped. We were able to see firsthand how 
the money from our parish, our parishioners and our community is being 
used to help the Ukranian people. One of the Ukranian women we met 
sends this message: First of all, I want to express my gratitude to this 
country and its government for their support and help in such a difficult 
time for us. And I also want to express my sincere gratitude to everyone 
engaged in the project of creating this center of Ukranian integration, for 
erecting such a quiet, amicable and harmonious place of peace and 
mutual understanding, where we can communicate, exchange ideas and 
experiences, learn something new from our compatriots and the friendly 
neighboring people of Poland. 

 

This weekend you will notice new hymnals in the pews! I 
am excited about these, as they will help each of us gain a 
deeper understanding of the music and readings we share 
each week. This Saint Augustine Hymnal has a different 
format than the Breaking Bread missalettes we have had in 
the past. Each year the church follows readings based on 

which liturgical year it is — ‘A, B, or C’.  Currently, we are in year ‘A’. 
These hymnals include the lectionary for all three years (A, B, and C), 
and can be used from year to year, without having to be replaced every 
12 months. Music is in the front of the book, with the readings in the 
back. This weekend’s readings can be found on page 908. The Breaking 
Bread missalettes will remain in the pews until December 1, at which 
time we will officially transition to the new Saint Augustine Hymnal.  

             Welcome to Sacred Heart - we're glad that you’re here!                    

 

Eleventh Sunday  

in Ordinary Time 

June 18, 2023 



 
 

Tune in to 91.3FM WGMR 
on Tuesday, June 20 to hear 
Fr. Michal, along with James 
and Shauna Albert, live on 
Covenant Network Catholic 
Radio from 10:00-11:00am.  
You can learn more about 
the Catholic faith by 
listening to informative, 
faith-nourishing programs 
about scripture, the 
catechism, saints, and our 
church history.  Tune into 

WGMR  91.3 FM or listen on the Covenant Network app 
or at OurCatholicRadio.org.   

~ Prayer List ~ 
Britney (Walters) Chester, Bill Frese,  

Linda Frese, Barb Hoefft, Jim Feldhake, 
Marilyn Shoffstall, Tom Hewing,  
Marilyn Lane, Anne Bourgeois 

 
Sacred Heart Church Calendar 

Tuesday, June 20 
9:15am: Study Group @ Church narthex 
10:00-11:00am: Fr. Michal & Alberts live on radio 91.3FM 

12:00pm: Young Hearts Potluck in Parish Center 
Thursday, June 22 
7:00pm: Real Men Pray the Rosary Prayer Group 
  @ Church narthex 
Saturday, June 24 
7:30am: Shamrock Race to the Cross 
9:00am-8:00pm: Flea Market in the school gym 
5:00pm-Midnight: Sacred Heart Picnic Grounds Open 
5:30-6:30pm: Live Music with Max Heuerman 
7:00-11:00pm: Live Music with Danny Shelton & The 
Bird Dogs 
Sunday, June 25 
11:00am-6:00pm: Flea Market in the school gym 
11:00am-6:00pm: Chicken & Ham Dinner in parish center 
Noon-11:00pm: Sacred Heart Picnic Grounds Open 
3:30-5:00pm: Live Music with Firebox 
5:30-6:30pm: Live Music with FACE Orchestra 
6:30-8:00pm: Live Music with Cumberland Divide 
10:00pm: Online Auction Ends & Raffle Drawing 
 

Our Young Hearts Potluck is  Tuesday, June 
20, at noon, in the Sacred Heart Parish 
Center. Meat is furnished, so bring your 
favorite side dish and enjoy the fellowship. 
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Sacred Heart Mass Schedule 
Monday, June 19 
8:30am: †Vince & †Anna Rohr 
 

Tuesday, June 20 
8:30am: †Ronnie Kirts 
 

Wednesday, June 21 
8:30am: †Joe P. Esker 
 

Thursday, June 22 
8:30am:  †Leroy & †Maryann Borries 
 

Friday, June 23  
8:30am: †Rita Yocum 
 

Saturday, June 24 
4:00pm:  †Edward Ungrund 
 

Sunday, June 25 
8:30am:  †Doug Bushue 
10:30am: For Our Parishioners 

A Note from Fr. Zach... 
I want to thank everyone in the Sacred Heart family for the warm welcome and the  
hospitality you have shown during my time at Sacred Heart Church. I enjoyed celebrating 
Mass and participating in the many events and activities of the church and school. I  treasure 
the friendships I have made and look forward to visiting everyone next weekend at the  
picnic. My last Mass will be Friday, June 30, at 8:30am and then I will leave for my new  
assignment at Our Savior Church at 453 E State St, Jacksonville, IL 62650. I am excited to 
serve as a parochial vicar at the Church and assist at the grade school and also Routt  
Catholic High School.  I have learned so much this past year and will always hold a special 

place in my heart for Sacred Heart. Please  
continue to remember me in your prayers.  
Thank you! 
  
God Bless, Fr. Zach 

Please join us for refreshments in the narthex on Friday, June 30, 
following the 8:30am Mass. We will be saying farewell to  

Fr. Zach and wishing him well on his new journey. Please join  
us in thanking him for all he has done for our parish! 



 
 

We had a great week  
at Totus Tuus!  

Students entering grades 1-6 attended during 
the day while students entering grades 7-12 
came in the evening. The love of Jesus was 

shared throughout the week with fun activi-
ties, music, games, and group discussions. It 

was a very faith-filled week! Special thanks to 
everyone who helped provide meals for the 

Totus Tuus leaders, and to those who helped 
supervise during the sessions. 

Thank you to everyone who helped 
prepare for our Feast of Corpus Christi 

celebration last Sunday.  
The altars were all decorated beautifully. It 
took a lot of work behind the scenes to plan 

and prepare everything so thank you to 
everyone who helped. Thank you also to 
those who participated on Sunday and 

helped make it a special day.  
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Sacred Heart Online Picnic Auction 
Visit Schmid Auction at www.bidschmid.com  

Select the Sacred Heart Auction and sign up by creating a user name / password 
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Online Auction will close 

on Sunday, June 25, at 10:00pm. 

Place your bids today!! 



 Religious Freedom Week 2023: 
Embracing the Divine Gift of Freedom 
takes place from June 22-29.  The 
week begins with the Feast of Ss. John 

Fisher and Thomas More, includes the Feast of the 
Nativity of St. John the Baptist, and ends with the 
Solemnity of Ss Peter and Paul. During Religious 
Freedom Week, Catholics are encouraged to pray and 
build solidarity with people of faith. 
 

Pre-Cana Workshop: 
 EIU Newman Center, Charleston 
    Saturday, June 24, from 9:00am to 4:00pm 
    To register, please call 217.348.0188 
 St. Anthony Parish, Effingham 
    Saturday, October 21 
    To register, please call 217.347.7129  
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The Effingham Knights of Columbus will host a Blue 
Mass on Tuesday, July 4, at 8:30am, here at Sacred 
Heart Church. A Blue Mass is a Mass celebrated for those 
employed in the field of public safety, which includes 
police officers, firefighters, corrections officers, 911 
operators, paramedics and military personnel. Donuts, 
coffee, and juice will be served in the church narthex 
following the Mass. All are welcome to attend. A 
collection will be taken up and donated to Cardinal 
Glennon Children’s Hospital in St Louis. 

Pilgrimage to Poland 
2023 
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Our Stewardship of Treasure 
 

Sunday, June 11, 2023 
 Envelopes:       $   8,961.00  
 Loose Collection   $   1,032.00                                        
   Total:        $   9,993.00 

 

“As each has received a gift, use it to serve one 

another, as good stewards of God’s varied grace.” 
(1Peter 4:10) 

 

Thank you for sharing your “Treasure”  

with Sacred Heart Parish 

 

 

805 W Fayette • Effingham, IL 62401 • Mon-Fri: 7am-6pm • Sat: 8am-1pm 

www.andeshealthmart.com • 217-342-9393 

 

 

 
 

“Your Comfort Specialist”   

 

 

The Baby Bottle fundraiser for the Effingham Family 
Life Pregnancy Center ends on Father’s Day, June 18. 
Please return your baby bottle with your change or 
donation to the box in front of Mary’s altar. If you 
prefer, you may place your donation by cash or check in 
an envelope instead of a baby bottle. Your generosity 
will help the Family Life Center offer their free pro-life 
services of pregnancy tests, limited ultrasound, STI 
testing, baby gift baskets, and educational resources 
and programs on pregnancy, parenting, adoption, 
abortion procedures and risks, and healthy 
relationships. Thank you for your donations! 
 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who 
donated to, volunteered at, 
or shopped at our CCW 
Rummage Sale. The sale was 
a great success and raised 
over $5,400! Wow! 

 NOW HIRING! 
Sacred Heart School is hiring a Junior High Teacher. 
 Various Subjects Possible 
 Applicants should have high energy and a passion for 

education and children. 
 Applicants should demonstrate a strong commitment 

to teaching in a Christ-centered environment and 
promoting Christian values and development 
amongst their students. 

 This full-time position includes benefits and pension 
package.  

 Qualified candidates should submit a letter of 
interest, copy of transcript, and resume. 

Sacred Heart School, Attn: Mrs. Angela Sheehan 
407 S. Henrietta St., Effingham, IL 62401 

Email: a.sheehan@sheff.org; Call: 217.342.4060 
 

The 2023-24 online 
registration is live and 
should be completed ASAP. 
If you still have not 

completed your enrollment commitment form, please 
do so ASAP. If you have any questions or need 
additional information, please call Andrea Wright at 
217.347.7177 or send an email to a.wright@sheff.org. 

 
Coca-Cola is changing their 
Coke Rewards program.  

All Coke Rewards points must be entered by June 30, 
2023.  If you have any Coca-Cola product bottle caps or 
box tops, please turn them into the school or church 
office before June 30. 
 
 
 


